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Assurance statement – New Connections Charges Scheme 

 
This statement of assurance is made on behalf of mua Water Limited’s Board of Directors, 
in accordance with Ofwat’s Charges Scheme Rules from April 2023 and in compliance with 
Ofwat’s Charging Rule 17(a) and Annex A2. 
 
 
I can confirm that: 
 

• mua Water complies with its legal obligations relating to the charges set out in its 
charges schemes 
 

• mua Water has appropriate systems and processes in place to make sure that the 
information contained in the charges scheme is accurate 
 

• mua Water is satisfied we meet the condition set out by Charging Rule 17(a) which 
states that we are not required to publish our charges or the methodology for 
calculating such charges where it is unreasonable to do so by virtue of the 
likelihood for such connection requests to be made being low - Given that we are 
new to the market and that none of our sites are fully built out we are unlikely to 
receive such requests, and have not yet. 
 

• mua Water is satisfied that by exception (Annex A2) we are not required to publish 
a statement setting out significant changes to bills for typical developments 

 
 
Approved by the Directors on: 4th June 2025 
 
Signed by: 
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